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Admin/Letters/Term Times for 2022 and 2023 

 
 
 

Tuesday 15th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Don’t forget that this week is a shorter week as school breaks up for half term on Thursday as 
staff have an inset day. I would like to reassure you all that throughout this year the statutory 
number of teaching days will be fulfilled. This is 190 days in normal circumstances but as a one 
off, to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, 189 this academic year. 
  
Next year’s term dates 2022/2023 are a little simpler: 
  
We return to school for the Autumn Term on Monday September 5th 2022 and finish the term 
on the 16th December 2022 with a two week half term from Monday 24th October Friday 
4th November 2022. 
  
School recommences for the Spring Term on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 and breaks up for the 
Easter holidays on Friday 31st March 2023. The half term break is from Monday 13th February 
until Friday 17th February 2023. 
  
The final term (Summer Term) starts on Monday 17th April 2023 and we finish the academic 
year Tuesday 25th July 2023. The Whitsun half term is from Monday 29th May until Friday 
2nd June 2023. 
  
There is likely to be a community cohesion day in lieu of the school’s involvement with the 
Luxulyan Feast Week on Friday 23rd June 2023 as long as it continues to take place that year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mr Gynn 
Executive Headteacher 
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